
You’re invited to a Badminton Alumni/ae Event
Brush off your racquets for some Round Robin Competition!

Friday May 23, 2003
6-9 p.m.

Sports Gym, U of T Athletic Centre

For more information or to RSVP, contact Alex Green at:
alexgreen@rogers.com (416) 972-6943

I would like to support Varsity Blues Badminton:
� Annual Fund for current needs (proj 560002973) 
� Legacy Fund for the future (proj 560005310) 

Name: ______________________________________

Address: ______________________________________

City: ______________________________________

Province: ________ Postal Code: _________________

Tel: ______________________________________

E-mail: ______________________________________

� My name as it should appear in publications

_________________________________________
� I prefer not to be included in donor listings

Please return all donations to the
Blues Alumni/ae Office

Faculty of Physical Education and Health
55 Harbord Street,Toronto, ON  M5S 2W8

Fax: 416-978-4384

A receipt for income tax purposes will be issued for all donations.

PLEDGE OPTIONS
� One-time Gift � Monthly  � Annually
Installment(s) of $________ for a total of $_______
Beginning in __________________ (month), 200___
Ending in ____________________ (month), 200___

PAYMENT OPTIONS
� Cheque in the amount of $___________________

(made payable to the University of Toronto)

� Monthly direct debit (void cheque is enclosed)

� Credit Card 
�VISA � MasterCard � AMEX

Card #: ________/________/________/________
Exp: ________/________/
Name on card _______________________________
Cardholder’s signature_____________________________

� I have included the University of Toronto in my will 
but have not yet notified the university.

Please send me more information on:
� How to leave a gift for the university in my will.
� How to take advantage of tax savings for gifts of securities.

Charitable reg: BN 108162330-RR0001
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project blue UPDATE
Funding the annual operating costs of intercollegiate sports teams has become extremely difficult and challenging over the last
number of years. Increasingly, teams have come to rely on donations from alumni to enhance opportunities for training and travel.

The Legacy Fund was established as a means to provide an annual source of income for U of T intercollegiate teams.The idea is for
each sport to raise an endowment fund, which would generate an annual interest income to supplement the sport’s annual
expenses. The Badminton team set a goal of a $73,000 endowment fund, which would provide about $3,500 of funding annually.

The decision to help was easy. It is not often that you have an opportunity to support a great institution, support an activity you
love, get a tax deduction, and know that your contribution will make a very big difference. To date, we have raised $45, 248
including matching amounts towards our target of $73, 000. With your help we can make this goal a reality!

For more information, please contact Robin Campbell at the Alumni/ae & Development Office 416-677-5357.


